Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH <u>www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk</u>

13 November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Children in Need 2017

Our School Council have met and would like everyone to dress up on Friday. The theme of Children in Need this year is 'do your thing' so the choice is yours! You can dress up as anything you like. For this we will charge £1.00

In addition the school council would like you to bring in cakes and biscuits which we will sell at break time and after school so if you bring some extra money you can have a little treat!

We will also attempt to cover our huge Pudsey in copper coins so if you have any lying around please bring them in.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Benwick School Council Stanley, Emily, Alex, Rosie, Noah, Harvey, Charlotte, Ornella and Alfie